

5 min(s) to complete

Sincere Gratitude

Online Questionnaire

Online

The Open University

Dear Parents/Caregivers,

The purpose of this research is to develop a better understanding of parent's thinking about their child's use of touch-screen technology (iPad/tablets/smart phones). Filling in this online survey will take approximately five minutes. Please feel free to forward the link to any other parents with young children below the ages of 5. I know how busy parents and carers are with their pre-school children so I really appreciate your time in filling out this quick...

Find out more online

Poster printed on 05/05/2024 Study expires on 31/07/2017

## More info

by scanning the QR code or visiting the URL

www.cfp.cc/79H143

cfp.cc/79H143
cfp.cc/79H143
cfp.cc/79H143
cfp.cc/79H143
cfp.cc/79H143
cfp.cc/79H143
cfp.cc/79H143
cfp.cc/79H143